
 

 

 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

25 June 2024 

 

Reinstatement to Quotation 

Trigg Minerals Limited (ASX: TMG) ("Trigg" or the "Company") provides an update to the 

Company’s suspension from quotation pending the release of an announcement regarding a 

proposed recompliance transaction dated 17 June 2024.  

The Company advises that it is no longer pursuing the proposed recompliance transaction and 

therefore requests that ASX reinstates the Company’s securities to quotation. 

The Company continues to prepare for its maiden drilling program at Drummond Gold Project. 

As per the announcement dated 24 May 2024, the Company has completed the geophysics 

program and is in the process of processing these results and will announce this to the market 

as soon as possible. 

 

This announcement was authorised to be given to ASX by the Board of Directors of Trigg 

Minerals Limited. 

 

Timothy Morrison 

Chairman 

Trigg Minerals Limited 
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